
Dear Parent, 

The AFL are excited to announce that on February 24, 2013 the GWS GIANTS, Sydney Swans and Carlton Blues will 
play against each other for round one of the NAB Cup at Blacktown International Sports Park. That’s THREE big 
games of football in ONE night. 

To celebrate, the AFL is extending an exclusive invitation for local school children and their families to be a part of 
this event: 
- By registering to attend the match, your child will be invited to take part in a special pre-match AFL skills clinic at 
Blacktown International Sports Park. 

Event Details
Date: 			   Sunday February 24, 2013
Location: 		  Blacktown International Sports Park, Eastern Road, Blacktown 
Time: 			   AFL Skills Clinic begins at 3pm (Meet at Oval 2 ticket booth to collect wristbands and free 	
			   ticket from 2:30pm) 
Matches: 		  From 4:40pm - GWS GIANTS vs Carlton, Sydney Swans vs Carlton, GWS GIANTS vs Sydney 	
			   Swans

Benefits for Children
- Participants will receive one FREE ticket for a parent/carer and one FREE ticket for the clinic participant (note: you 
are required to register for the PARTICIPANT free ticket via Ticketmaster - see below)
- There will be giveaways and plenty of entertainment throughout the duration of the three matches, as well as a 
GWS GIANTS fan zone with plenty of activities

How to register and purchase tickets 
If you like to take up this unique offer please visit www.ticketmaster.com.au before February 18 using the code-
word “CLINIC” to register for your free ticket and access to the clinic. You may also purchase additional tickets for 
family and friends to attend the game at the same time. Purchased tickets will be emailed or mailed to you as per 
the preferred method nominated when you purchase while your Parent/Carer FREE ticket will need to be picked 
up prior to the game as stated above. A confirmation email with details of the clinic will be emailed on Wednesday 
20th February. 

Adult $21.00
Concession $15.00

Participation and Junior U15 FREE
Family (2 adults and up to 4 juniors) $42.00

We hope you and your child can join us at this game to be a part of the 2013 AFL season from the beginning!


